The sometimes technically challenged but indomitable members of TCS...

Sopranos




Tenors

Basses



A special thank you to our amazing IT
Technician Seamus who dedicated so
much time and effort in finalizing and editing all our
virtual performances. “TCS Choir”

We want to thank our fantastic Chairperson Rebecca
who is so devoted to the choir
and always pushes us into new grounds with such panache,
support and positivity. “The whole grateful TCS Choir”

The incomparable Rebecca and Seamus



A huge thank you to Julian and Phil
for coming with us on our “virtual” journey.
We so miss singing live with them
and we appreciate all the time they have spent playing and conducting
to phone screens!

Have a great summer and we WILL
(hopefully) see you in person in September.




...not forgetting...

The unseen but not unsung
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